
Welcome visitors and guests! 
Please join us as we praise and glorify 
our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. May 

you be renewed and strengthened in your 
spiritual journey. If you do not know Jesus, 

we would be glad to tell you about Him. 
We invite you to worship with us again! 

Keeping in 
Touch 

 
Date: ________________  

 

Name(s): 

_______________________ 

_______________________

_______________________ 

I am a: o guest 

 o attendee/member 

Address_________________ 

_______________________

_______________________ 

Phone __________________ 

Email ___________________ 
 

Prayer Requests: 
_________________
_________________
_________________
_________________
_________________
_________________ 
 
o I would like my prayer 
request shared for me during 
prayer and share. 
 

 

o I would like my prayer 
request kept confidential. 

 
Please place in the offering plate 
or turn in to the church office. 

Contact Information  
 

Pastors   
Glenn Sauder (717-413-9699) 

Dan Showalter (717-327-7238) 
Jared Weaver (717-226-3837) 

Jordan Martin, Youth/Young Adult  
 (717-989-4447) 

 

Elders 
Education Ministries 

Gerald Fox (717-490-1479) 
Evangelism Ministries 

Gary Burkholder (717-271-2088) 
 

Deacon/Administrator  
Roger Sauder (717-693-2838) 

rogers@hinkletown.org  
 

Office 
office@hinkletown.org 

717-354-5213 
 

Live Service 
1-833-444-3531 (Toll Free) 

www.hinkletown.org/sermons 
 

Please email all info for the bulletin 
to bulletin@hinkletown.org 

or call the church office. 
Announcements should be  

submitted by Thursday at noon. 
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Missions Link 

 

 

 

Offering Schedule 
Nov. 15 General Expense 
Nov. 22 HMC Missions 
Nov. 29 General Expense 
Dec. 6 EMM 

Other Missions Opportunities 
 

Community Connector: Operation Christmas Child boxes and “How 
to pack your shoebox gift” brochures will be available in the lobby. 
All filled shoeboxes need to be returned to church by Sunday, 
November 15. Any questions, please contact Mrs. Sonya Burkholder. 
 

MDS Trip:  Please pray for the following people and their families who have 
volunteered for the MDS trip to Victoria County, TX Feb. 21-27, 2021: Leonard 
Martin, Brian & Marilyn King, Linda Bogedain, Ron Frey, Brian Auker, Bryan 
Zimmerman, Erik Zimmerman, Sam Beiler, Ronnie Frey Jr., Kendra Martin, Grant 
Martin.  Financial contributions can be given through the envelope system 
marked MDS. 

November 8, 2020 
 

  WELCOME! 

 

Sunday School for all ages 9:00 
Mike Burkholder, Superintendent 

 

Worship Service 10:00 
Nursery provided for Infants and Toddlers 

 
 

Prelude Worship Team  

Call to Worship  

Welcome Dan Showalter 

Prayer & Share 

Offering Facility Expense 

Dismiss Children Children’s Church 

Praise and Worship 

Sermon Jared Weaver 
 

“The What and Why of Marriage” 
Genesis 2:24-25 

Sunday School Memory Verse 
 

Jesus said to them again, “Peace be with 
you. As the Father has sent me, even so I am 
sending  you.” And when he had said this, he 
breathed on them and said to them, “Receive 
the Holy Spirit.” 

John 20:21-22 

 

 

Sunday, November 1 

Offering 

General Expense $12,014.14 
Other  $2,337.00 

Attendance 
324 

These last 2+ months that I have been at OneLife have flown by! God is doing 
some really beautiful things here at Three Springs and beyond. I have settled in 
very well here and have greatly enjoyed getting to know the staff and my 30 
fellow classmates. 
In late September my class took a coach bus to Eureka, Montana! Our trip was 
about two weeks long. The first portion we spent at Riverstone Lodge and the 
second we spent at Big Sky Bible Camp. Throughout the trip our learning was 
focused on Native American history and what life is like on a reservation. It 
was a wonderful opportunity to learn from another culture and to develop an 
understanding and empathy for their stories. In our free time we explored the 
beauties of Montana by hiking, swimming, boating, rock climbing and many 
other adventures. We spent our last night in Salt Lake City and then we flew to 
Three Springs. The trip was an amazing experience but it was a blessing to re-
turn home.  
In the next weeks we studied the Creation, Fall, Redemption, Restoration nar-
rative of the Bible and it was fascinating to have the Bible presented in that 
way. We further studied these topics by having a whole day devoted to each 
one during our experiential learning week.  
In the middle of October my class spent a week in Washington DC with CSM 
working with food banks and caring for elderly people’s homes. We also spent 
a day touring the national mall.  
I am truly enjoying my time here and I have no doubt that this is where God 
has called me for this season of my life.  

Victoria Weaver 

OneLife 



 

FYI This Week  
 
 

Looking Ahead… 
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Please be sure to write your 

name on the other side before 
you place this slip in the offering 
plate or return to church office. 

 

I’m Interested in… 
 

o Finding out how to begin a   
relationship with God 

o Learning how to become a 
church member  

o Baptism  

o Counseling 

o Meeting with someone for 
prayer 

o Having a pastor contact me 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Get Involved! 
 

Circle the ministry you might enjoy 
getting involved in and someone 
will contact you! 
 

· Nursery (Infants & Toddlers) 

· Children’s Ministry 
    - Substitute SS teachers 
    - Substitute Bible Club group 
      Leaders 

· Youth Ministry (Jr./Sr. High) 

· Young Adults 

· Women’s Ministry 

· Men’s Ministry 

· Family Life Ministry 

· Care Groups 

· Music Ministry 
· Service & Evangelism 

- LCYIC volunteers 4th Friday 
  of each month 

 

 
Next Sunday, November 15 

SS Lesson: Unit 27, Session 2—Jesus Encounters Two Disciples 
Superintendent—Jon Beals 

 

Sermon—Dan Showalter 
Moderator—Jared Weaver 
Prelude—Worship Team 

 
Wednesday, November 25 

Bible Clubs @ 6:30PM—PreK through Grades 5&6 
 

Jr. Youth Bible Study @ 6:30PM 
 

Youth Night Bible Study @ 6:30PM 

 
Sunday, December 6 

Christmas Program @ 7PM 

 
Wednesday, December 9 

Bible Clubs @ 6:30PM—PreK through Grades 5&6 
 

Jr. Youth Bible Study @ 6:30PM 

 
Wednesday, December 16 
Christmas Caroling @ 6:30PM 

 
 
 

Nursery 
 

 This Week  Next Week  
Infants:  Regina Zimmerman Brooke Weaver  
 Rebekah Showalter Kylie Burkholder 
Toddlers:  Paige Frey Joyce Martin 
 Kialeigh Wise Brooklyn Stauffer 

Sunday, November 8 
· SS Lesson: Unit 27, Session 1—Jesus Is Resurrected 

 

      Women’s Bible Study (Ruth & Naomi Room) 
 
Wednesday, Nov. 11 @ 6:30PM Bible Clubs (PreK-Grades 5&6) 
   

  @6:30PM Jr. Youth Bible Study 
 

  @6:30PM Youth Night Bible Study 
 
 

· The Superintendents are in need 
of more teachers. You could teach 
once a month, every other 
month, once a quarter, or as a 
substitute. If you are able to help 
out, talk to Brad Nolt, Mike 
Burkholder or Jon Beals. 

· The nursery is still in need of one 
staff person. This would involve 
serving in the nursery once a 
month during the service and 
Sunday school for a 2 year term.  
Please contact Mary Bowman 
or Katrine Martin if you are 
interested.  

· If you would like to send a card 
to Janie Gingrich, here is the   
address:                                    
Janie Gingrich                         
The Johns Hopkins Hospital  
1800 Orleans St.                     
Baltimore, MD  21287 

· Please mark the following dates 
on your calendars and plan to 
attend. Life Action Ministries was 
postponed this past spring and 
will now be coming for the Thirst 
Conference April 11-14, 2021. 
Summer Bible Adventure will be 
happening July 18-22, 2021. 

· Thanks to all who gave cards and 
meals. They were much appreciat-
ed after my knee surgery.  -Jean 
Hoover 

 

BIRTHDAYS! 
8th — Jalen Martin 
 Ginny Stauffer 
9th — Christina Fox 
11th — Jordan Nolt 
12th — Jody Nolt 
13th — Doug Felpel 
 Michelle Martin (Cody) 
 Ashley Sauder 
 Alex Sensenig 
 Cheryl Stauffer 


